PONTHIR SPORTS AND COMMUNITY CLUB

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
During the three-month period of February – April 2022 major works will be carried out at The Oaklands Sports Ground, School Close, Ponthir. The works are an important step in the creation of facilities to meet the needs of the community. They include:

	DESCRIPTION OF WORKS
	When

	Taking down and burying the 11,000-volt overhead power cables
	February

	Removal of parts of the slope affecting the cricket and football pitches
	March

	Creation of a level surface between the football pitch and Top Field
	March

	Installation of land drainage into football pitch
	April

	Pitch reinstatement, re-turfing (part and re-seeding
	April



The work will be carried out by South Wales Sports Grounds.
At all times the safety of the public will be of the highest priority and fencing will be used to protect users of the sportsground.
Disturbance will be kept to the minimum, but the nature of the work will cause some inconvenience for which we apologise.
The precise timing and duration of the work is highly weather dependant and may change the order in which tasks are undertaken.
Any complaints or concerns should be addressed to the PSCC Secretary John Parfitt on 07 850 7222 257 or jeparfitt@yahoo.co.uk

